
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 11/23/2010 4:48:15 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Temperature Forecast

Brrr.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 4:47 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul;
Lindh, Frank
Subject: FW: Temperature Forecast

FYI

From: Johnson, Kirk
Sent: Tuesday, November
23, 2010 4:43 PM 
To: Cherry,
Brian K
Cc: Bottorff,
Thomas E
Subject: RE: Temperature Forecast

Brian, it is getting cold but with Potrero off
line we be OK. Wednesday and Thursday are forecasted at about 46.7 
degrees. Cold winter day is 42 degrees at which time we will be curtailing 
non core customers.

Kirk

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tuesday, November
23, 2010 1:50 PM 
To: Johnson,

SB GT&S 0005100

mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com


Kirk
Cc: Bottorff,
Thomas E
Subject: Temperature Forecast

How are we looking on the Peninsula regarding 
curtailment over the next few days ?

SB GT&S 0005101


